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The student feedback survey conducted within Panorama is to assist schools in providing accurate student and school-
wide interventions when needed as well as to inform schools regarding student perception regarding their wellness. 
These surveys may not be a part of any grade and are never required and always optional for parents/students to take.  

  
§53#-9-203 requires prior written consent when a student registers for surveys related to an early warning system. This 
consent will be included in both the online and printed registration process. Please refer to the “Parental Consent for 
Surveys” JAM (June 2024) for more information. Only those students whose parents have opted in may take the survey.  
 
The Panorama student feedback survey windows for the 2024-25 school year are as follows (please share with your 
survey coordinator and other relevant staff): 
 

Fall Winter Spring 
Aug. 30-Sept. 20, 2024 Jan. 22-Feb. 21, 2025 April 18-May 16, 2025 

 
Survey information, questions, results, and survey window dates can be found here.  
 
Information and instructions for administering the student feedback surveys may be accessed here.  
 
 

 

https://studentservices.jordandistrict.org/earlywarn/feedback-surveys/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17sCDI1crmuZOI_Cws9trwYiZhIWLaeFQwu6CRH4dxsU/edit?usp=sharing

